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Summer Programme 
Dear Parents, 

                       The school Summer Programme will commence on July 

11th for 3 consecutive weeks. The aim of the programme will be to 

develop your childs academic / social and emotional skills with an 

emphasis on active learning. Below are a list of things you need to 

provide your child every day to ensure a safe smooth running of the 

programme. 

 

1. Packed lunch  

2. Sun-screen (on sunny days) 

 

All other resources will be provided by the school. The programme 

will run from 10am – 2pm every day. Please ensure your child is 

picked up at this time.  

 

Ms Ryan (current 1st/2nd class teacher) will run the programme. We 

will have an S.N.A. working with Ms Ryan during all activities.  

If your child is unable to attend any day please email 

info@newinngirlsschool.ie     

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 11th of July.  

 

Regards 

Tomás Mc Loughlin 
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